
RSC/ORDAC/2024/1/rev/WCEO response 

10 October, 2024 

 

To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:   Charlene Chou, WCEO  

Subject:     Formal response to RSC/ORDAC/2024/1/rev – 

Proposal on Dual-language naming of Corporate Body and Place   
 

 
Recommendation 1: Add a new Condition and Condition Option 
to Corporate Body: preferred name of corporate body  
 
I approve.  
 
Recommendation 2: Add a new Condition and Condition Option 
for Place: preferred name of place 
 
I approve. 
     
 


